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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Thursday 2nd July 2025, we are going on a class visit to the Yorkshire 

Wildlife Park in Doncaster.  We will take a tour of the wildlife park and 

have a picnic. We will also be completing a classroom session on animal 

groups and classification.  

 

The children can wear non-school uniform for this trip. Children will need 

to bring a packed lunch. More details will be given nearer the trip date.  

 

The cost of the trip is being subsidised by the PTA.  To enable the visit 

to go ahead we are asking for a contribution of £24.10 per child, this 

includes travel, insurance and admission.  If insufficient contributions are 

received the visit may need to be cancelled. 

 

We are informing you in advance so payments towards the trip can be 

made in instalments if preferred. Payment can be made on line via Parent 

Pay by 18th June 2025. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Miss Gibson 

 


